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June 11, 2021
Founder/Director – ICS Special Events Programming

Dear Metro Atlanta Libraries:
I am writing on behalf of The Georgia Caribbean American Heritage Coalition (GCAHC), which has been a staple in Georgia since 2005 when the Georgia General Assembly formally recognized June as Caribbean American Heritage Month in the State of Georgia.  Since that time, the City of Atlanta has graciously permitted our organization to celebrate this occasion, under the patronage of the Atlanta Caribbean Consular Corps, by donating the use of City Hall Atrium on the first Sunday in June.  GCAHC has been granted 501(c)(3) status by the IRS.  
GCAHC’s ongoing advocacy and community involvement includes:

· Co-authoring Resolution HR 978  the Georgia Caribbean American Heritage Month legislation, sponsored by Georgia State Representatives Billy Mitchell;

· Partnering with the U.S. Census Bureau to achieve an accurate count for people of Caribbean ancestry in the State of Georgia in the 2020 Census;

· Ongoing community involvement with Homeland Security re: FEMA;

· Participation in the SCLC Women’s Organization nonpartisan Multicultural Voter Registration. 

This year, because of the COVID-19 Pandemic, GCAHC will is planning virtual activities. Some of those activities include discussions on changes in immigration laws and the effects of the pandemic.

We are hoping that the Metro Libraries will again consider recognizing Caribbean American Heritage Month this June by including information for the youth to educate them about the Caribbean region.  Please feel free to inform us of any special activities you organize so that we publicize the activities in our calendar of events.

We look forward to your contribution and participation.  Partnership with GCAHC affords your organization an opportunity to showcase your commitment to diversity and corporate social citizenship by associating with the leading Caribbean American organization in the state of Georgia.   If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Valrie Walker Sanders at 404-752-6080 or via email at goodwillamb.gcahc@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

/S/Valrie Sanders

Valrie Walker Sanders

Founder/Director – ICS Special Events Programming
Post Office Box 135, Decatur, Georgia 30331

Tel:  470-242-4224 • E-mail:  goodwillamb.gcahc@gmail.com• 

Website:  https//gcahcinc.org Facebook: https//facebook.com
